Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone (503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904
www.wrd.state.or.us

Kate Brown, Governor

October ¢_b} 2018

Applicant

Hazelgrove Farms, LL.C
PO Box 607
Independence, OR 97351
breymanfarms(@aol.com

SUBJECT: Allocation of Conserved Water Application CW-104

Please find enclosed a copy of the Final Order of Approval on Completion and Finalization of
Allocation of Conserved Water CW-104. Also enclosed are copies of the certificates issued as a
result of application CW-104.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 503-986-0881 or teri.k.hranac@wrd.state.or.us, if I may
be of assistance.

Sincerely,
14

Teri Hranac
Allocation of Conserved Water
Transfer and Conservation Section

Enclosure

ce: CW-104
Joel Plahn, District #5 Watermaster (via e-mail)



